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CLUB SCHOLARSHIP Jim Ragsdale won the first club scholarship at the last meeting! He said that he would use the scholarship to take an advanced class in making folders. Congratulations, Jim! We’re looking forward to seeing the knife that you make with what you learn from the class.

CLUB SHIRTS It was discussed at the last club meeting to purchase some type of shirt, perhaps a polo shirt, for the members to wear at club events. Details will follow in future newsletters.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: There will be a club picnic on Saturday, July 8, at David Prowell’s house in Fairburn. This is in lieu of the regular Tuesday evening meeting.

It has been requested that you bring to the picnic the knife that you started working on at the last club picnic held at Craig Schneeberger’s. We’ll get an opportunity at the picnic in July to practice grinding knife blades.

Keep in mind that each member will need to bring a side dish of some kind, but the club will provide the meat and drinks. More details and directions to David’s place will follow in the July newsletter.

MEETING PROGRAM:  Marsha Brewer did a beautiful job of showing her collection of miniature knives at the May meeting. She brought several cases of her knives and explained that she didn’t collect necessarily for resale value, but rather for what she liked and enjoyed. She maintains a card file for each knife; listing the maker, cost, where the knife was purchased and what it is made of.

WANTED: DULL KITCHEN KNIVES! Bring your dullest kitchen knife to the June club meeting and it will be sharpened for you. (Only straight blades, please.) Wayne Hensley is giving a knife sharpening demonstration as the program for the meeting.

GREAT SOUTHERN KNIFE SHOW: There will a set of knives for benefit tickets to be sold and a drawing to be held at the GSKS in October. This helps to raise money and to promote interest for the club. Rade Hawkins, Wayne Hensley and Jim Ragsdale volunteered to each make a knife and David Prowell will make the display case. 

NEXT MEETING Tuesday, June 6,

7pm at the First Baptist Church of Jonesboro, GA.
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